
The 2021 cycle of activities officially began in February with the first meeting of the Board of Directors.
Present for this meeting were Ana Nunes, Jacqueline Ponzo, and about ten national representatives of
the Waynakay's movement.

This new year finds us with multiple activities to come, including setting up the next Ibero-American
Congress of Family Medicine, which will be 100% virtual, based in the beautiful country of Brazil.
Elections for the new Waynakay Board of Directors will be held during this regional event. 

We keep on working on the interview cycle "Speaking of Family Medicine", a series of conversations with
young family doctors from the Latin American region guided by the journalistic work of Hernán
Giacomelli, from Argentina. 

This cycle has visited seven countries to date. The interviews are broadcast live on Waynakay
Latinoamerica's Facebook Live.

Bearing in mind the enormous difficulties faced by the communities of our America, while responding to
the contingency caused by COVID-19, we emphasise the remaining efforts to take care of ourselves. 

We hope to meet in person in a not too distant time.
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